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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Subject: Accounting Platform Upgrade  

February 26, 2025 
  

We’re excited to share that we have recently upgraded to a new accounting system to enhance efficiency 
and service. While we anticipate a smooth transition, we understand that changes can sometimes bring 
unexpected issues. 

If you notice any discrepancies or are not receiving something you typically would, please reach out to us as 
soon as possible so we can promptly address and resolve the issue. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition. If you have any questions, please 
contact Wise F&I Client Services (at 800-849-9559 or clientservices@wisefandi.com). 
 
Click here to review all published Important Notices from Wise F&I.   
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